

Professional Anesthesia Physicians, LLC

Safe, Convenient Office-Based Anesthesia Chang Z Wang, MD, CEO www.mdofficeanesthesia.com



Dear Doctor,

I am Chang Z. Wang, MD, board certified anesthesiologist and the CEO of the Professional Anesthesia Physicians, LLC. I am certified by the American Board of Anesthesiology, former President of the Chinese American Society of Anesthesiology, and current Chair of Ambulatory Surgery for the Chinese American Society of Anesthesiology.

Professional Anesthesia Physicians is a pioneer in providing excellent anesthesia service for in-office procedures, such as GI, GU, plastic surgery, pain management, dental offices, podiatry, OB-GYN, vascular surgery, and more. I would like to explore the opportunity to provide high-standard anesthesia services for your patients during surgical procedures in your office.

The anesthesiologists of Professional Anesthesia Physicians are board-certified, with many years of experience in providing office-based anesthesia for a wide variety of surgical procedures. Also, an excellent nursing staff is provided to prepare the patients preoperatively, assist the surgeon intraoperatively, recover the patients postoperatively, and provide quality care through discharge.

Our mission statement is: Surgeon-Centered, Patient-Oriented, Safe and Efficient Anesthesia.

Patients' experiences are dramatically improved through the utilization of anesthesia. The services performed by Professional Anesthesia Physicians provide for a pain-free and stress-free procedure, and have been very well received by our patients and associate physicians.

In addition to providing outstanding anesthesia services, Professional Anesthesia Physicians will provide all of the necessary anesthesia equipment and supplies. Our experienced staff can help you apply for and maintain the credentials required for the Surgical Practice Registration for the state of New Jersey.

In summary, the Professional Anesthesia Physicians will guarantee patient satisfaction and minimize the surgeon's downtime by decreasing the need to perform minor surgical procedures in-hospital, dramatically improving the efficiency and reputation of your practice. As a courtesy, Professional Anesthesia Physicians will bill the patient's insurance company directly for services provided. As a result, the reimbursement rates and revenue will be maximized without any additional cost to your practice.

GREAT NEWS! The State of New Jersey has just opened the final period of Registration of Surgical Practices for a very short window of time -- only 60 days. If your office has not yet registered, please allow us to work together NOW.

Sincerely,

Chang Z. Wang, MD, CEO

Professional Anesthesia Physicians, LLC

4 Hickory Lane, Warren NJ 07059 Email: mdofficeanesthesia@gmail.com